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Request: 
 
I would like to know if the Council have approached any private childcare providers in the last 2 
years asking them to provide extra childcare services in North Tyneside.  
 
No 
 
I would like to know the dates any contact was made and the wards that the new childcare would 
be provided. 
 
N/A 
 
In addition where possible I would like to know of any incentives, such as tax relief or 
refurbishment costs, that have been offered by the Council to new or potential childcare providers 
in North Tyneside.   
 
None 
 
Ideally I would like full information such as the provider name and location and the incentives 
offered though I realise you may not provide this.  If this is not possible I would still like to know the 
incentives offered by the Council preferably with at least the ward that the provider is / would be in 
and if possible the provider type (nursery, childminder etc).  At the very least I would like a yes/no 
answer to whether the council have offered incentives to new/potential childcare providers in the 
last two years. 

 
N/A 


